DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS
BANKURA SAMMILANI COLLEGE

NOTICE

All the students of Mathematics Honours and Programme (with
Mathematics only) of all semesters of this college are hereby informed to
attend the emergency meeting regarding upcoming ‘NAAC VISIT to be held on

29/07/2022 (Friday) at 12 noon at Room No. — K106 positively.

Geoapan ¥lofra qué[7/21,_
Dr. Swapan Mukhopadhyay
(Head of the Department)



